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DATE: August 1, 2019

TO: Members of the Northfield Heritage Preservation Commission

FROM: Scott Tempel, City Planner

Update from HPC Sub-Committee on Planning

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUESTED:
A subcommittee will give a report on their planning efforts.

BACKGROUND:
At the last meeting, the HPC voted to create this subcommittee. They have met and would like to
give an update to the Commission.
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